

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

October 13, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

I hope you all enjoyed the nice, long weekend. Picture day is next Thursday, and students have the option to dress in spring or winter uniform. We will make the official switch to winter uniform on **November 1**. If you are unsure of the uniform, please contact the school office. Important dates to keep in mind include:

- Oct. 20 Picture Day/wear school uniform
- Oct. 21 St. Stan's HSA Coach Bingo
- Oct. 28 NO SCHOOL/Teacher Professional Development
- Oct. 30 Car Show/Food and Vendor Market
- Oct. 31 Halloween Parade/Middle School Party

MAP testing has concluded. We will be sending parent reports in the next physical white envelope on **October 27**. I am so proud of how hard all the students worked these past two weeks.

We will continue to pray for the hurricane victims in Florida, and Father Ken's recovery. You are also always in my prayers! May God continue to bless all of your families.

Warmest Regards

Lori Hodder Principal